Lee, Chris

From: Gathirimu, Jessica

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 10:39 AM

To: Lee, Chris

Subject: Fwd: webinar opportunity: Opioid Misuse & Public Health Response

Please share this learning opportunity with the task force email list.

Thanks!

Jessica Gathirimu, MPH, CPH
Drug Abuse Prevention and Control Manager
City of Milwaukee Health Department

Please feel free to forward this to your colleagues who might be interested. For information on all upcoming trainings developed by
the Region IV Public Health Training Center as well as over 500 trainings and resources developed by other health professionals on
infectious disease topics, please visit our website at www.sph.emory.edu/rdphtc.
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Overview of Opioid Misuse,
Associated Harms, and
Public Health Responses in the US

with
Hannah Cooper, Sc.D. & Sasha Mital, MPH

June 26 < 12-1:30pm EST

Register now.

Region v Pub[[c Health Trammg Center
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Copyright © 2017 Region IV Public Health Training Center, Emory University, All rights reserved.
The Region IV Public Health Training Center has included you on this listserv because you have either participated in a training
offered by our Center or the Rollins School of Public Health or are a public health professional who may be interested in free

continuing education trainings.

Our mailing address is:
Region IV Public Health Training Center, Emory University
1518 Clifton Road, NE



Room 240
Atlanta, GA 300322

Rosemary Fournier

FIMR Director

National Center for Fatality Review & Prevention
2479 Woodlake Circle, Suite 380

Okemos Ml 48864

(517) 324-8378 direct

(517) 582-5259 cell

(800) 656-2434 office

(517) 324-6008 Fax

rfournie@mphi.org

www.ncfrp.org
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Follow us on @ and like us on

NCFRP is a project of Michigan Public Health Institute
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To post a message to this listserv, send your message to fimr@ncfip.org. This listserv was made

possible in part by Grant Number UG7MC28482 from the U.S. Department of Health and
Human Services (HHS), Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA). Its contents
are solely the responsibility of the authors and do not necessarily represent the official views of

HHS or its components.

To unsubscribe from this list, send an email to stserv(@mail.ncfip.org. For the Subject line, type

"unsubscribe" and in the body of the email, type "Unsubscribe fimr" (without quotation marks).






